

LAKE MOHONK NEW PALTZ • NEW YORK 12561 • TELEPHONE (914) 255-1000

July 10, 1986

Mr. Steve Johnson P. O. Box 9009 Long Island City, New York 11103

Dear Steve:

I want to tell you how much our guests enjoyed your show at the Mohonk Mountain House on Thursday, July 3rd. Your style of delivery appealed to all ages.

We look forward to your next performance on September 16th.

With best regards, I am

Very truly yours,

Frank A. Hamilton

Wice-President, Guest Relations

FAH:mah

Xerox Corporation P. O. Box 1600 Stamford, Connecticut 06904 203 329-8700

# XEROX

December 29,1986

Dear Steve:

Thank You very much for a terrific performance at the Xerox Children's Holiday party. The children were thrilled with your show and we truly appreciated the balloon animals. Thanks again for the wonderful magical entertainment.

Sincerely,

Michelle Seibert

michelle Subject



August 19, 1987

Mr. Fred Wolinsky Encore, Inc. 220 East 4th Street New York, NY 10009

Dear Fred:

Thank you for the wonderful children's magic and variety show presented by Steve Johnson on August 10th as a part of our Arts Trek V series for our area youngsters.

Steve quickly won the attention of his young audience with his magic and bright personality, jokes, audience participation and balloon animals. Our children and the many parents and counselors who also attended are still praising his performance!

Thank you again for a morning of quality entertainment!

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Hadden

Eliphert Hedden

Executive Director

EH/db



## Jamestown Community College

November 4, 1987

Steve Johnson P.O. Box 9009 3020 35th Street Long Island, New York 11103

Dear Steve:

Thank you for the wonderful magical entertainment you supplied on Tuesday, November 3. A number of students have expressed to me how impressed they were with your show. It's always nice to work with someone who is easy going and friendly.

If you need a reference in the future, then you can feel free to use my name. Good luck in the future.

Sincerely,

Laurie Livingston

Campus Life Coordinator

LL/ms

October 31, 1988

Steve Johnson P.O.Box 9009 Long Island City, NY 11103

Dear Steve:

I need not tell you that you were great with our students, who can be a tough audience. You captured and held them from the moment you took the stage.

We have found a neighbor and superb entertainer as near as the "dove" flies, and just stand by, for we are sure to call you over again.

Sincerely,

Umoja Kwanguvu

Coordinator of Events



#### THE STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT / THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK / ALBANY, N.Y. 12230

NEW YORK STATE MUSEUM DIVISION OF EXHIBITS AND INTERPRETATION, MUSEUM EDUCATION OFFICE

May 21, 1990

Mr. Steve Johnson c/o Encore Performing Arts, Inc. 220 E. 4th Street New York, NY 10009

Dear Steve:

Thank you very much for participating in our Spring Into the Museum program this year, and helping to make it such a success.

From my vantagepoint in the audience, I could see that your magic, juggling, and good humor delighted the children and their parents.

It is only with the participation of talented people like you that our programs can be successful and, once again, we are most appreciative. I hope it will be possible for us to work together again in the future.

Sincerely,

Patrick Whalen

Pat whalen

Group Visit

Supervisor

# THE GAINESVILLE CHAMBER ORCHESTRA

Raymond Chobaz, Music Director

Bernice Maskin, Executive Director

March 4,1991

Dear Steve:

I don't remember when I have had so many calls from people who want to thank me for bringing you here for the children's concert. Another one just came in a few minutes ago and it is now almost two weeks after your performance.

It was really a pleasure watching you perform. Your low-key approach with the youngsters on stage had just the right blend of mystery and humor. And you certainly managed to keep the auditorium full of young people mystified into total silence- a rare accomplishment with so many cynical middle-schoolers.

Many thanks for a wonderful afternoon. Please thank Fred for the recommendation and all the arrangements.

Sincerely,

Bernice Maskin

Executive Director

Mrs. Audrey C. Podhatski 33-14 - 158th St. Hushing, New York - 11358

May 20, 1992~ Dear Stève, Thank you again for 3 Heellent gerformaner of your Magic Show. It was immensely grayed fly over goo school children and their Congratulations on your Continuing puccess Jeneere by Judicy C. Podkaiski P.S. 32 & Exrichment Committee Chairperson



30 July 1992

Mr. Fred Wolinsky Executive Director Encore, Inc. 10 Plaza Road Wappingers Falls, New York 12590

Dear Fred:

I am a little late in writing to thank Steve Johnson and Scott Hitchcock for the wonderful job they did for us on July 19. Steve's Magic Variety Show was a big hit and thoroughly enjoyed by young and old. He has a fine stage presence and good rapport with the audience. He and Scott, as a juggling team, also work very well together. It really looked as though they were having as much fun as we were. Please convey our thanks to both young men.

Sincerely,

Frances T. Pudlo

Assistant to the President

310 Genesee Street • Utica, N.Y. 13502-4799 • 315/797-0000

November 17, 1992

Mr. Fred Wolinsky
Executive Director
Encore, Inc.
10 Plaza Road
Wappingers Falls, New York 12590

Dear Fred,

I'm happy to report that Steve Johnson presented a wonderful magic and juggling show on our For Kids Only series last Saturday. We had a full house and everyone enjoyed Steve's performance. He is an accomplished magician and fine juggler in addition to an all around good entertainer. Please thank him again for bringing his talents to our series.

Thanks to you also for your help with Steve's appearance. I probably won't get into booking 1993-94 until January and will get in touch with you then.

Best Wishes for a happy holiday season.

Sincerely,

George Trudeau

Director of Performing Arts

Newport Opera House Association, Inc. PO Box 351 Newport, NH 03773 February 21, 1994

Mr. Steve Johnson c/o Encore Performing Arts, Inc. 10 Plaza Road Wappinger Falls, NY 12590

Dear Steve,

Thank you very much for presenting your charming Magic, Variety and Illusion Show at Newport Opera House. It was the perfect culmination of Newport's 78th Winter Carnival. We have had many positive responses to the program from throughout the community. Your technique of including the children on stage in your act was really wonderful for both the children and their families. It was a real pleasure watching you and Scott perform. Many thanks for a wonderful afternoon. I hope the weather was pleasant for your drive home.

Sincerely,
Betty Kul-

Betty Richer

Executive Director

### PARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATION

### WEST HAVERSTRAW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

BLAUVELT AVENUE
WEST HAVERSTRAW, NEW YORK 10993

December 5, 1994

Encore Performing Arts Agency 10 Plaza Road Wappinger Falls, NY 12590 Att: Fred Wolinsky

Dear Mr. Wolinsky:

Just a quick note, belated as it is, to tell you that the program done by Steve Johnson was extremely well-received by the students as well as the parents and teachers in attendance. The act was really well timed and he held the interest of the children throughout the program. It sparked their curiousity and, for some, an interest in magic. As parents we are always delighted when our children want to learn something new.

Again, many thanks to you and Steve for the great show.

Sincerely,

Barbara Aubin, Corresponding Secretary West Haverstraw Elementary P.T.A.

Indan Autro

## VETTER SCHOOL LIBRARY 3 Grant Avenue Eatontown,NJ 07724

June 10, 1997

Mr. Steve Johnson c/o Encore Inc. 10 Plaza Road Wappingers Falls, NY 12590

Dear Steve,

I would like to thank you very much for the excellent Magic Variety Show performed for our students last week. The show was well-received by our faculty, parents, administration, and students. Our upper and lower grade classes just loved the suspense that was perfectly tied into the magic. The balloon animals and juggling act helped to complete a wonderful variety show.

I thank you for arriving promptly and delivering a show that impressed everyone in attendance.

Sincerely,

Carmela Kelly

Educational Media Specialist

Start,

With Man So - again!

Great Man. Leep up the great work.

Liam

## Clients

IBM ~ East Fishkill, NY

Xerox ~ Stamford, CT

Cheney Hall ~ Manchester, CT

Cape Playhouse ~ Dennis, MA

Ivoryton Playhouse ~ Ivoryton, CT

Earlville Opera House ~ Earlville, NY

Patchogue Theatre ~ Patchogue, NY

Newport Opera House ~ Newport, NH

Bloomsburg Theatre ~ Bloomsburg, PA

Stamford Theatre Works ~ Stamford, CT

Queens Theatre in the Park ~ Flushing, NY

Southern VT Arts Center ~ Manchester, VT

Lake Placid Center for the Arts ~ Lake Placid, NY

Gainesville Orchestra ~ Gainesville, FL

First Night Rutland ~ Rutland, VT

First Night Summit ~ Summit, NJ

First Night Danbury ~ Danbury, CT

First Night Saratoga ~ Saratoga, NY

First Night Hazelton ~ Hazelton, PA

First Night Bridgeport ~ Bridgeport, CT

LaGuardia CC ~ L.I.C., NY

Clinton CC ~ Plattsburgh, NY

Kingsboro CC ~ Brooklyn, NY

D'Youville College ~ Buffalo, NY

Fordham University ~ Bronx, NY

S.U.N.Y. Oswego ~ Oswego, NY

Jamestown CC ~ Jamestown, NY

Dutchess CC ~ Poughkeepsie, NY

Alfred State College ~ Wellsville, NY

Quinebaug Valley CC ~ Danielson, CT

North Country CC ~ Seranac Lake, NY

Mt. St. Mary's College ~ Newburgh, NY

St. Mary's College ~ St. Mary's City, MD

College of New Rochelle ~ New Rochelle, NY

Culinary Institute of America ~ Hyde Park, NY

Rochester Institute of Technology ~ Rochester, NY

Sagamore Resort ~ Bolton Landing, NY

Mohonk Mountain House ~ New Paltz, NY

Parish Art Museum ~ Southampton, NY

Munson Williams Proctor Institute ~ Utica, NY

#### LIFE MEMBER:

Society of American Magicians, International Jugglers Association, International Brotherhood of Magicians